
EDUCATION MALAYSIA GLOBAL SERVICES (EMGS) 
18th April 2023 

 

 
NOTIFICATION ON THE CLOSURE OF THE EMGS ONE STOP CENTRE DUE TO HARI RAYA AIDILFITRI 

 
 

1. PURPOSE 
 

1.1 The purpose of this bulletin is to provide information regarding the closure of the 

EMGS One Stop Center located at the 20th Floor, Menara TA One, 22 Jalan P Ramlee, 

50250 Kuala Lumpur on Friday, 21st April 2023 due to Hari Raya Aidilfitri. 

 

1.2 Education Institutions must ensure to collect all passports that are ready for collection 

by Thursday, 20th April 2023. 

 

1.3 Kindly note that the EMGS contact centre will be operating as normal from 9am to 6pm 

on 21st April 2023. 

 

1.4 The EMGS One Stop Centre will resume the operations from Tuesday, 25th April 2023.  

 

Education Malaysia Global Services 
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